
March 2022

The Adolfo Camarillo High School Music Boosters will be hosting a Silent Auction fundraiser at our
annual Pastapalooza Event on May 7th, 2022.

The purpose of this letter is to request a tax-deductible donation to support the music programs at
Adolfo Camarillo High School.  As a donor, your name will be showcased at our in-person Silent Auction
with your item.  Our music ensembles perform at this fun event and we are expecting a large crowd this
year! Our aim is to benefit from your generosity, while developing a relationship between our program
and your business.

With over 200 students participating throughout the 2021-2022 school year, we need your help now
more than ever.  Money raised will be used to offset the many expenses required to operate a quality
music program.  While members and their families contribute substantially to the program, the ACHS
Music Boosters budget projects an overall need of $180,000.  We will not be able to reach this goal
without additional community support.

We would like to thank you in advance for your generous contribution.  The ACHS Music Boosters are a
501 (c)(3) tax-exempt organization and all contributions are deductible to the amount allowed by law
under Tax ID # 47-0945780.

Thank you for taking this opportunity to make an impact on the success of the musicians of Adolfo
Camarillo High School.

For more information, contact Jennifer Blok at fundraising@achsmusic.com.

With thanks and appreciation,
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